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GATHERING SCHEDULE

Board Meeting 6:00 P.M.

Fellowship 6:30 P.M.

Worship 7:30 P.M.

February 21 – First United
Methodist of Karnes City

March 21 – First United
Methodist of Three Rivers

The wind blows where it wishes,

and you hear its sound, but you do

not know where it comes from or

where it goes. So it is with

everyone who is born of the Spirit.

John 3:8

Adrienne Zermeno

Community

Spiritual

Director

“Every branch in me that beareth
not fruit, he taketh it away: and
every branch that beareth fruit, he
cleanseth it, that it may bear more
fruit.”

15:2John

Grace and peace in the name of our
Lord Jesus Christ!

There is an orange tree in front
yard of my church. This was a good
year for oranges, the limbs were
weighted down with abundant
ripening fruit. I have been here
three years and this was the first
year that there was a bountiful
harvest. I wish I could say the
previous year we pruned just right,
or we spent hours watering and
tilling soil. We are conditional
farmers - if the conditions are right
we will harvest. We shouldn’t be
able to claim any of the credit, God
did all the work with increased
rainfall and favorable conditions.

Jesus makes the connection

between fruit trees and our life of

discipleship, saying that maybe we

need some pruning in our lives. We

don’t want to be conditional

disciples, hoping favorable

conditions will come our way

making us fruitful. We should be

intentional disciples. Remember the

three legged stool of discipleship

from your walk: piety, action and

study.

See Adrienne Page 2

Chase Kopplin

Community
Lay Director

Hello I’m Layton Chase

Kopplin your new community

lay director, we had a good

turnout at the gathering and I

look forward to seeing more

of you at further gatherings.

With the upcoming holiday

Valentine’s Day I would like

to encourage all to spread the

word of the lord though love

and grace for our lord is a

loving lord, remember 1 John

4:19 “we love because he first

loved us.” On that note I

would like to encourage all to

come on out to our next

gathering at First United

Methodist Church of Karnes

City and share the peace and

love of our lord. May the lord

make his face shine on you

and be gracious to you; the

lord turn his face towards you

and give you peace.

--Layton



If you will give a

Fourth Day Talk

at a gathering,

Contact: Danny Denson

danny@densonlls.com

830-299-9661

Prayer List

Dorothy Rodriguez Tomas Saenz

Posada Family Clarissa Campos

Otilia Cardwell Joe Cisneros

Gwen Hesseltine Sandra Vera

Billie Jean Davis

Pastor Harold and Roma

The Community would like
to thank

Debbie and Tucker
Rackley

For their many years of
service to Windmill Emmaus
and wish them a happy and

blessed life in their new
home in Bryan, TX

Adrienne continued from page 1

Plan out your pruning; are these three legs equal in your life?

The increased harvest on the orange tree meant that I had oranges to give out to neighbors. I told each person they could take as
much as they wanted as long as they tried to find someone to share them with. I was amazed at how many bags and boxes of
oranges came off the tree, and how many lives could be touched through a simple act of abundance.

I think pruning in our lives will yield a surprisingly abundant harvest as well.

De Colores!
Pastor Adrienne

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

My name is Dan Barrow and I have been asked to be the Lay Director of the Brush Country Walk #2. The Brush Country Fourth Day Group primarily

serves the Atascosa County area. BC #2 will take place on October 17-20 at the Mt. Wesley Methodist Conference Center which is nestled in the beautiful

hill country on the north side of Kerrville. I am extending an invitation to the Windmill Emmaus Community for anyone who would like to be part of a

great Emmaus inside or outside team. By joining hands across Fourth Day Groups, we all benefit by the sharing of ideas, experiencing new locations, and

sharing in the love of Christ with believers that we have never known before. One of my many responsibilities as a Lay Director is to develop future Walk

leaders and I look forward to teaming with all who are called to serve.

If, by chance, any of your pilgrims are unable to attend the Windmill walk in April, perhaps you will entrust them into the care of the Brush Country Walk

#2. As you know, it will be the best Walk ever!

I have sent file copies of the Team and Pilgrim applications to Patricia Kopplin. Feel free to contact her for a copy of either. If you would like to be part of

the outside team, please indicate that desire on the top of the team application.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me on my cell phone at 210-288-0047 or by email at barrowd1976@gmail.com.

De Colores,

Dan Barrow



Danny Denson

Lay Director

Walk # 68

2019

Happy New Year

2019 is off with a bang but yet I still find myself with the same issue from 2018… pilgrims. As

of this writing, I still only have one pilgrim application in hand. I have heard from different

people of 10-12 that are in bound. Folks March 4th will be here before we know it. Let’s start a

trend with Walk 68 of making our minimum number of pilgrims well before the cancellation

date.

The Inside Team will have its 3rd team meeting on January 26th. God has assembled an amazing

team who have put together some moving talks that I know will reach the pilgrims that are

blessed to be on this walk.

Just a reminder to those on the team (inside and outside) that team fees are due at the January

26th team meeting.

Walk 68 will go down at the BEST WALK EVER!

Applications can be emailed to me at: danny@densonlls.com

Or Snail Mail to: Danny Denson
PO Box 157
Karnes City, Texas 78118

Applications may also be picked up or dropped off at Bar Bell Specialties (formerly Cloverleaf
Printing) 1009 N. Washington in Beeville or 106 S. Browne St. in Karnes City.

De Colores and God Bless.

Katheryn Mylnar

Lay Director

Walk #69

October 3-6, 2019

Well 2019 has arrived, I don’t know about you but time goes by so quickly for me. I’m

hoping that this finds each of you doing well and thriving in your Fourth Day! Keep your

eyes and heart focused on our Savior and no matter what you encounter, you will be strong

enough to remain steadfast in your faith walk.

I hope that you have prayed about serving on Walk #69 and have your applications ready to

submit. See me if you need an application or print one from our website. You can hand

deliver it to me or mail it to me at P. O. Box 1417, Beeville, TX, 78104. I’m looking

forward to seeing just who God has chosen to serve.

Please lift our men’s team up as their Walk quickly approaches, that God’s will be done in

the lives of each team member and the lives of each Pilgrim that He is already preparing for

the “Best Walk” ever!

I look forward to the fellowship and yes the food at our next gathering, I hope that I see you

there!

Love & Prayers, Katheryn



WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY
BOARD MEMBERS 2018

Chase Kopplin (Community Lay Director)
Danny Denson (Assistant Community Lay Director)
Paula Morgan (Secretary)
Richard Webb (Treasurer)
Danny Dobson (Community Board Rep)
Adrienne Zermeno (Community Spiritual Director)
Ken Houston (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Gary Conklin (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Dean Fleming (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Trish Denson
Glenda Harbaugh
Glenda Baker
Patricia Kopplin
Lou Schulenberg

FIRST UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.
BEEVILLE, TEXAS

78102

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and Pennie will send the

Breeze to your email address.

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report

General Operating Fund $14,500.32

Scholarship Fund $3094.00

Total Funds Available $17,594.32

If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings, but
would like to contribute to the financial needs of
your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can
be sent to Danny Dobson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26,
Beeville, Texas 78104.


